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12th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Year 12 Parents and Students 
 

1. Year 12 Parents 18+ Information Webinar: Thursday, 25th March 2021 6.30 pm - 7.30  pm  
 

2. Preparation for Progression Post-18: Activities Week 28th June – 1st July 2021 (4 Days) 
 
We would like to invite you to an Information Evening for parents and students regarding Post-18 
Progression.   
 
The majority of our students apply for Higher Education courses but increasingly students are 
recognising alternative ways forward through school leaver programmes, (degree) apprenticeships, 
employment and/or gap year placements.  We have held a series of online talks this term for the 
students to find out more about some of their options.  This will be followed with a series of interactive 
booklets regarding the different Post-18 options, which will give a wealth of information regarding 18+ 
pathways and full guidance on all Post-18 applications.  Parents and students will be given access to 
these following the 18+ Information Webinar. 
 
For students considering university in the UK, the application process is done via UCAS and the 
application process begins in June 2021, with the intention of sending these to the universities by the 
end of October 2021.  St George’s encourages all students to complete a UCAS application in order to 
learn how to fill out such a form (including a personal statement).   
 
Whilst we appreciate and understand that finding a work experience placement may not be possible 
for many of our students, we are still encouraging students to try and seek this opportunity, either in 
person, or virtually, and at this stage, we still plan to run this in Activities Week next term.  
 
Students will be required to complete the Activities Week 2021 Planned Activities sheet (attached) next 
half term, so that we can record where all students are during this week, and who will be in School to 
work with Miss Morris and Mrs Turner.  We will require this form by Friday, 28th May 2021.  If 
undertaking work experience, the student must ensure that they also complete and return a Sixth Form 
Work Experience Placement Form (attached) to Miss Morris no later than Friday, 18th June 2021.  Also 
attached is the Sixth Form Work Experience Booklet for completion by the student and their work 
placement supervisor.  This paperwork will also be available on the School Website (Pupils Area > For 
Sixth Form Students > Sixth Form Letters and Forms). 
 
The Webinar will start at 6:30 pm on Thursday, 25th March 2021.  The joining details are below: 
 

When: Mar 25, 2021 06:30 PM London 
Topic: St George’s School: 18+ Information Evening 
  
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://zoom.us/j/99758237891?pwd=bXdndEFMVXQyT3AxcXVScjBGZzVxUT09 
 

Passcode: CN8ehD 
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Lastly, we have booked a Mastering the UCAT course for interested students, which takes place on 
the INSET Day, Friday, 2nd July 2021.  We are also offering the Mastering the Law National Aptitude 
Test (LNAT) course on the same day.  Interested students should speak to Miss Morris.  Further details 
will follow about the courses and how to book a place. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Louise Morris  Mrs Carmel Turner 
Director of Sixth Form Education  Deputy Director of Sixth Form Education 
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Complete each day of the week with your planned activity, add further details below to explain 
what you hope to gain and hand in Draft on 28th May 2021 to the Sixth Form Office. 
 

Monday, 28th June Tuesday, 29th June Wednesday, 30th June Thursday, 1st July 

Work Experience: Company, location, role, specific days (you may have a drop in visit/call to 
company) 

Extended Learning Study: Location (school, university libraries, specialist organisations), activity, 
specific days 

Extended Learning Visits: Location, activity, specific days 

 

 

 
Final version and Work Experience Placement information form is due on 18th June 2021 to 
the Sixth Form Office. 
 

We will need to know where you are each day of the week in case of any issues or emergencies. 

ACTIVITIES WEEK 2021 PLANNED ACTIVITIES 


